
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Adult Led Activities this week include; 

 

*Chinese New Year artefacts 

*Blossom Paintings 

*Watercolour Art – children’s choice 

*Designing Fans 

*Creating Chinese Dragons 

 

Happy News – Congratulations to Sarah in 

our team, who became a ‘Grandma’ over the 

half-term - Freyja Marguerite, born 15/2/18  

 

Easter Holiday Club 

If you would like your child/children to come 

along to the Easter Holiday Club and have 

some fun (even if they are an older sibling). 

We will be cooking, creating and pottery 

painting with Jo and Sabrina. Please inform 

Tanya if you are interested - we need a 

minimum of 5 children to run the club.  

Dates: Monday 9th to Friday 13th April 

Times: 9.30a.m to 12.00midday 

Cost: £20.00 per morning 

 

Red Bags – cloakroom area 

Please ensure the red string bags go on your 

child’s top peg and coats/jumpers on the 

bottom peg. This is to ensure the children’s 

safety, to prevent them from putting them 

around their necks. Thank you in advance. 

Yellow Book Bags 

Please remember to check/empty them! 

 

Snack Table  

Thank you for the fruit contributions - the 

recent Pineapple, Strawberries and 

Raspberries went down a treat! Josh knew 

that we have to ‘pull out a leaf’ from the 

pineapple to see if it is ripe – Amazing! 

 

World Book Day – 1st/2nd March - Children 

can come into Nursery dressed up as their 

favourite character from a book – even the 

teacher’s are joining in! 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

World Book Day – 1st and 2nd March 

 

Spring Walks – Orleans Gardens – 

Wed14th and Thurs 15th March 

(We would love some parent helpers!) 

 

Parent Consultations  

W/C Monday 19th March 

This is an opportunity for you to talk to 

your child’s key person about their 

progress and development over the term. 

There will be sign up lists available soon. 
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